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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 13TH DECEMBER 2005 

Question No. 6
Brookwood
QUESTION:   Councillor C.Keane
“To ask the  Manager to report on the preliminary examination following a request from Brookwood residents to have the area to the rear of the houses secured
REPLY:

Complaints have been received from some residents with regard to people loitering in the vicinity of the riverside pathway.  
A clean up of the area was undertaken in recent weeks involving the removal of litter and thinning of undergrowth to reduce cover.  It is proposed to undertake a further clean up to include the removal of any objects or material which may facilitate loitering in the area.  
There is no plan to install a boundary fence but consideration may be given to the installation of gates at the access from Scholarstown Road to address issues of motorcycles accessing the pathway.
